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Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Teacher of Biology. 
 
Our vision at Teesdale, is to be an outstanding and vibrant school, a source of pride for the local community, and 
the first choice for parents and carers, staff and the wider community.  We expect that as a Teacher of Biology you 
will assist in facilitating this outstanding provision in addition to reflecting our values of ‘Inspiration, Collaboration 
and Celebration’ within your subject area. 
 
You will have the opportunity to teach across the full spectrum of age ranges and abilities. 
 
At Teesdale School we have the highest expectations and we support every student and every member of staff to 
fulfil their potential.  If you feel you have a part to play in the further evolution of the school, then please complete 
the application form together with a letter of no more than two sides of A4 outlining your relevant experience to date 
and what you feel you have to offer for the post; please use the job description provided to help you. 
 
Please could you return your completed application form to tracy.tuck@teesdaleschool.co.uk. 
 
Closing date for applications: 9am on Monday 6th February 2017. 
Interviews will take place on: Monday 13th February 2017. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Ms C Ellis    Dr J Gorlach 
Headteacher    Deputy CEO 
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